
ILL Spring 2015 Music & Perf Report

To: Rich Hansen, President Illinois District
      Illinois District Board of Directors
      Illinois District House of Delegates

From: Terry Ludwig and Tim Pashon, Vp's Music and Performance

Gentlemen,

     In just a few short weeks we will welcome some of the best faculty in the world to the 
Illinois District.  They include members of After Hours, Forefront and Vocal Spectrum along 
with other notables like David and Sandi Wright.  This year proves to be the best IDAH ever!  
We have 19 quartets, 2 choruses, a youth chorus and countless other students attending.  Over 
200 in all!!

     With the change in our convention schedule, IDAH will take on a new look in 2016 and be a 
part of our Spring Festival.  Those plans are still underway at the writing of this report.  
Although IDAH will change a little there will still be the opportunity for some great coaching 
and wonderful classes.

     One of the items that we are looking at is bringing back a true Top Gun School in 2016.  This 
would be for our top 4 or 5 quartets and be an intensive coaching session to get them ready to 
compete at an International level.

     For the rest of our quartets we are looking at offering some regional coaching sessions.  This 
is still in the discussion stages, but would hope to have something firm by the fall.

Respectfully submitted,

Terry Ludwig and Tim Pashon
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